
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 : recommendation from Governance 

committee is that any policy of the Board regarding attendance would be superseded by the By-

Laws statement that a Board member can only be removed by a vote of the congregation at an 

annual or special meeting.  Governance recommends a By-law amendment to address Board 



Member attendance, which would also require a congregational vote.  The Board is still seeking 

resolution to this issue, but if not resolved by May the Board will include a vote to 

remove/replace on the agenda for the annual meeting.  The Board plans to review proposed By-

Law amendments at the February board meeting.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


